

Own your Adventure





The Covid pandemic hit us hard, with travel restrictions and lockdowns, we were all just surviving. But out of all the chaos we still managed to get a few hunters through in 2021.

Our friend Denny Falk, managed to get here early in the year. We had a great time hunting with him and also showing him around.



Sam Wells brought his wife, Allison, to hunt with him. Sam hunted with us before and had some species he was looking for. We shared some great memories and he has beautiful trophies to show for it.

His wife Allison wrote "The most satisfying part of the experience was learning and visiting with our host and making memories with my husband whose passion is the great outdoors"







Towards the end of the year we had some more groups come to hunt with us. We had a big family group that brought some of their friends along for a hunting safari. During this very busy but memorable time we had our youngest ever hunter shoot his first warthog. All the hunters had a great time and the youngsters (and adults) learned a few things about hunting in Africa.

The mother of the youngster, Jamie said the following after the hunt "Being able to go out on my first hunt with my six year old twins and husband was an astonishing experience that will make a life-time of memories. Tagging along on a wild cape buffalo hunt was a huge thrill and to be part of that moment will be embedded into my memory forever"

Brian Cummins said "Thank you for such a spectacular adventure! I enjoyed each day of my journey, and how efficiently and pleasantly you made this adventure. And thank you, too, for listening to my hopes and dreams for this adventure and for all your effort to make those dreams come true."









With this group we also hunted some buffalo. One with a crossbow and another with a rifle. Both hunts were challenging for the hunters but the hunts made good campfire stories.



Ethan Kliewer and his Dad, John, came to us for their first time in South Africa.

As a first visit, no-one knows what to expect but they enjoyed every moment. "The professionalism of our PH was more than instrumental towards the harvest of our trophies, he gave us ownership in all aspects of the hunt"



We ended our hunting season with Bobby and Bernie Vittore. It was a pleasure having them at our hunting camp. Bernie came with mixed feelings about hunting but when she left she was excited to tell everyone about their experiences and the time they had at Chacma.

MARKETING NEWS

We will be attending the Western Hunting & Conservation Expo in Salt Lake, Utah from the 10th to the 13th of February 2022. We are in booth #3430.

We will attend the RMEF Victoria banquet on the 4th of February at The Victoria Community Center.

From there we will travel to Utah for WHCE. After Utah we will be in Colorado, Idaho, California and Texas.

Our trip is very short and we would like to see as many friends and potential clients as we can. Please contact us on <u>chacmasafarisa@gmail.com</u> if you want to meet up somewhere or call us on +1 (208) 504 9235.

Read more on our website: www.chacmasafari.com